
      June 

 
We have made it to June and our last official day of school for 

students is June 26th.  Our final week; 6/24, 6/25 we dismiss at noon 

and June 26th, the last day, students are dismissed at 10:30. 

 

It has been wonderful to watch your children learn and grow.  This 

fourth grade group is very special to me because they began 

kindergarten my first year and if you have a fourth grader you know 

we have been through a lot together.  I am so proud of this wonderful 

group of students we are sending to Gillette Road Middle School, I 

know they will make us proud!  We also say good-bye to our third 

graders as they head to Gillette with our fourth grade team. 

 

Please check your e-mails and make sure you receive Parent Square 

updates because we know many of you are eager to get your room 

assignments and check out your new schools, whether you are 

heading to St. Margaret’s or Gillette we will announce tour dates in 

August. 

 

Have a wonderful, safe summer and I wish our third and fourth 

graders the best of luck next year.  


